
 
 

 

NOTICE 

 

PH.D. COURSE IN Systems, Energy, Computer and 

Telecommunication Engineering – XXXVI cycle 

(Call for applications for places in Ph.D. courses – Annex 8)  

 

 

This is to inform that the oral examination concerning the Ph.D. course in 

Systems, energy, computer and telecommunications engineering – XXXVI 

cycle, scheduled for September 14 2020 as indicated in the abovementioned 

Call for applications (annex 9), has been postponed to September 21 and 

22 2020. 

The list of the candidates admitted to the oral examination and the related 

interview timetable will be published within the terms prescribed by the 

Call for applications. 

Candidates are informed that, due to the situation connected to the Covid-

19 emergency, the oral examination will take place in videoconference form. 

 

The candidates who wish to take the oral examination in presence must 

present themselves at “Sala Riunioni” of the Department of Electric, 

Electronic, Computer and Telecommunications Engineering (fifth floor, 

Edificio Polifunzionale, Cittadella Universitaria, Viale Andrea Doria n. 6, 

Catania) in the day and time indicated in the aforementioned timetable.  

 

 

Catania, September 11 2020   

 


